Glenville Police Department
Press Release

To: All Media

From: Lieutenant Michael Petroski

Date: April 24,2018

Re: National Drug Take Back Day April 28,2018 10-2pm

On Saturday, April 28, 2018 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. the Town
of Glenville Police Department will be participating with the National
Prescription Drug Take Back Day which aims to provide a safe, convenient
and responsible means of disposing of prescription drugs, while also
educating the general public about the potential for abuse of medications.

The Drug Take Back Day is done in conjunction with the United
States Drug Enforcement Agency and has been very successful in the past.
The collection of prescription drugs will be held outside the Police
Department located at 18 Glenridge Road.

Any questions about Saturday’s event may be directed to the Glenville
Police Department Chief’s Office at 518-384-0123. You will be able to
drive up to the site in a vehicle and turn over items for destruction without
exiting your vehicle.



